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The next village meeting will be held on Thursday 19TH March  2015 in the Reading Room at 

7 o’clock PM.  As usual the meeting should finish by 8:30pm and wine and soft drinks will be 

available at the end.   The meeting will be an opportunity for the Open Gardens Committee to 

give a short presentation on the plans for the forthcoming event in June, what has been done so 

far and what is still required.  All residents, particularly those who have offered to open their 

gardens to the public on the weekend of 20/21st June, are encouraged to attend. 
 

Please send me any other agenda items you would like me to include by note, email or phone 

call, no later than Sunday 15th March.  The full agenda will be published the following day 

(Monday 16th March). 
 

 

Neil MacDougall 
Chairman Berwick Parish Meetings 
01722 792761 
email:  neil.macdougall@me.com 


